The current methods of "cleaning" our voter lists must be adhered to in order to keep these important records as correct and
updated as possible. Case in point....my husband and | were living in Deschutes Co.. His father passed away in Multnomah Co.
and yet we received a ballot for HIM in DESCHUTES CO. where HE had NEVER RESIDED! This did not happen just one time but
TWICE! DEAD MAN.....WRONG ADDRESS.....WRONG COUNTY! | have NO idea how that could have occurred because in his
92 years he NEVER lived in Central Oregon AND he was DEAD more than a year before we received the first ballot!

This is a prime example of the need to check and double check our Voter rolls! They should be checked even more rigorously than
the current requirements. This is important to sustain any validity in our elections!!



